
Premier’s Anzac Prize
Proudly presented in partnership with RSL Queensland

The Department of Education International, in 
collaboration with RSL Queensland, is proud to deliver 
the Premier’s Anzac Prize an esteemed annual award that 
provides a life-changing opportunity to explore Australia’s 
Anzac history and legacy.  
  
Each year, outstanding Queensland Year 9–12 students 
take part in activities that build their knowledge and 
understanding of the Anzac spirit and its relevance 
in modern Australian and global contexts. Recipients 
have the unique opportunity to participate in hands-on 
workshops, research fundraising projects, and community 
engagement sessions. Recipients’ engagement with the 
Anzac legacy then comes to life during a two-week tour of 
significant memorial sites in the United Kingdom and on 
the Western Front in Belgium and France.  
  
This prize not only provides an opportunity to connect 
with the history and contributions of the Anzacs but also 
fosters intercultural understanding, helping to cultivate 
empathetic and socially responsible global citizens. 



Prize details
•	 Awarded to Queensland high school students and 

teachers from both state and non-state schools.
•	 A 2-week tour of Europe visiting key sites important to 

Australian war history.
•	 Recipients learn about life at the front and the history 

of Anzacs overseas during WWI.
•	 Recipients attend a 3-day workshop hosted by State 

Library of Queensland, complete a research task, 
undertake a charity fundraising project and other 
community events.

•	 Recipient teachers accompany the group and assist with 
projects as well as undertake their own research task.

Prize inclusions
•	 Return domestic flights to and from Brisbane
•	 Return international flights
•	 3-day Brisbane research workshop (January)
•	 2-week European tour (April)
•	 GoSafe travel insurance
•	 Hotel accommodation (shared rooming)
•	 Most meals
•	 All local travel, tours and fees
•	 Tickets to the Anzac Day Dawn Service Villers-

Bretonneux
•	 Visas if required

Scan the QR code
for more information

For further information contact us via email at
global.engagement@qed.qld.gov.au


